
May 11, 2025

Happy Mother’s Day!
We want to take a moment to
recognize and celebrate the

incredible mothers and mother
figures in our school community.
Your love, support, and guidance
play a vital role in the success and
well-being of our students. Thank
you for all that you do each and

every day—your impact is felt and
deeply appreciated. We wish you

a joyful and relaxing Mother’s
Day!

Brandywine High School

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E

Upcoming
Events
BSD Board Meeting @ 7:00 pm

BSD Board Elections: 7:00 am -
8:00 pm

4th Marking Period Interim
Distribution

Spring Dance Show @ 6:30 pm

Senior Prom @ Dupont
Country Club 6-10 pm

After Prom - BHS 11:00pm -
2:00 am

Senior Final Exams - half days
for seniors only

5/12

5/13

5/14

5/15

5/16

5/16

5/20-
5/23

Happy Teacher
Appreciation Week!
To our fabulous staff, for

their service and dedication
to our students and our

community.  We honor the
impact you have made
throughout this year!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sYrHjY4LvDo


Additional
Announcements

National School Nurse Day!

This week we recognized Nurse Scott for
National School Nurse Day.  Nurse Scott
is a huge resource for students and staff,
always offering thoughtful
recommendations and care.  No matter
how busy her day gets, she greet
everyone with a smile.  Thank you for
being part of our team!

Class of 2025 Elementary
Parade
Seniors, the school district invites you to
join a special tradition of returning to
your elementary school for a celebration
and parade on Thursday, May 22nd. If
you’d like to participate, please complete
the Google Form posted on Schoology
and submit a signed Permission Slip to
the Main Office. Don’t miss this
opportunity to celebrate your
educational journey and inspire future
graduates! Sign ups and permission slips
must be completed by May 12, 2025

BHS Field Day

On Friday, May 30, BHS will offer a field
day incentive for all students who do not
receive an ISS or OSS during the month
of May.

Congratulations to Albert
Chidembo, for signing with

Alvernia University, and Joey
Texeira, for signing with The

Lawrenceville School.  We are
proud of their hard work and look
forward to seeing their continued

success in college next year!


